

ENGLISH 7-TEST 3

PHONETICS

Find the word which has different sound in the part underlined

1. A. horrible B. hour C. house D. here
2. A. plays B. wants C. looks D. helps

Choose the word that has main stress placed differently from the others.

3. A. compliment B. dictionary C. librarian D. lunchtime
4. A. electronic B. invitation C. appliance D. economics

Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C, D) that best fits the space in each sentence

5. _____ does Kim go to school? –She goes to school six days a week.
A. How far B. How often C. How many D. How long
6. _____ tall Landmark 81 is!
A. What B. Who C. How D. Why
7. What about _____ part in the school theater group?
A. take B. takes C. taking D. to take
8. How old _____ Jane be on her next birthday?
A. is B. does C. will D. have
9. We usually spend time _____ our families on the weekend.
A. in B. with C. on D. by
10. This book is _____ interesting of the three.
A. most B. more C. the most D. the more
11. I and my friend, Tam _____ late for school.
A. is never B. never is C. never are D. are never
12. Look! They _____ a play.
A. rehearse B. are rehearsing C. will rehearse D. rehearses

Supply the correct verb tenses or forms

13. Where are your friends? – They experiments in the lab. (do)
14. He famous one day. (be)
15. He is good at household appliances. (fix)
16. Mrs Thu usually to work by bus. (travel)
17. Ba learns how the guitar in his free time. (play)
18. Students to school on Sundays. (not go)
19. We all enjoy along the beach in the morning. (walk)
20. Would you like to the cinema with me tonight? (go)

Choose the word (A, B, C or D) that best fits each of the blank spaces. (1,5pt)

The students of class 7A enjoy different (21) after school hours. Acting is Nga's favorite pastime. She is a member of the school theater group. At present, her group (22) a play for the school anniversary (23) Ba is the president of the stamp collector's club. On Wednesday (24), he and his friends get together and talk (25)

..... their stamps. If they have any new stamps, they usually bring them to school. Ba's American friend, Liz, (26) him a lot of American stamps.

- | | | | |
|-------------------|----------------|----------------|------------------|
| 21. A. activity | B. activities | C. act | D. action |
| 22. A. rehearse | B. rehearses | C. to rehearse | D. is rehearsing |
| 23. A. party | B. celebration | C. holiday | D. festival |
| 24. A. afternoons | B. mornings | C. evenings | D. midnights |
| 25. A. with | B. to | C. about | D. in |
| 26. A. gives | B. needs | C. gets | D. buys |

Read the following passage.

We are in junior high school. We are in grade 7. School starts at seven in the morning and ends at eleven fifteen. We have three or five classes each morning. Each class lasts for forty - five minutes. After the first two periods, there is a 30-minute recess, during which we go to the canteen for a mid-morning snack or soft drink. The recess ends with the bell rings again.

We go to school every day except Sunday. We have to wear uniforms at school. In P.E, we have to be in sportswear. We think school uniform makes all the children feel equal. We enjoy school a lot. We like all school subjects.

Write TRUE or FALSE.

27. Classes last from seven to a quarter past eleven. _____
28. Students have a 30-minute break after two periods. _____
29. Students go to school every day. _____
30. They have to be in sportswear at school. _____

Now choose the best answer for each question:

31. What time does school start and finish?

- A. It starts at seven in the morning and finishes at eleven fifteen.
- B. It start at seven in the morning and finishes at eleven fifteen.
- C. It starts at seven thirty in the morning and finishes at eleven fifteen.
- D. It starts at seven in the morning and finish at eleven.

32. When do they have recess?

- A. They have recess after the two periods.
- B. They have recess after the first two periods.
- C. They have recess after the first two period.
- D. They have recess before the first two periods.

Rearrange the words to make meaningful sentences.

33. apartment/ the/ suitable / his family/ this/ is/ most/ for./

=> This _____.

34. have/ would/ you/ to/ drink/ school/ like/ after/ a/ ?/

=> Would _____.

35. stamps or coins / enjoys / Long / such as / collecting things.

=> Long _____.

36. get together / often / their stamps / talk about / he and his friends / and.

=> He _____.

Rewrite the sentences with the words given

37. Let's go to the canteen to have some cold drink.

=> **How about** _____ ?

38. Tim's father has more vacations than Hoa's father.

=> **Hoa's father** _____.

39. Her classmates enjoy learning English.

=> **Her classmates are** _____.

40. It takes Hoa 2 hours to do her homework every day.

=> **Hoa spends** _____.